

Owner / Occupier

Erleigh Road and Denmark Road

Alison Bell
Director of Neighbourhood and
Environment Services

Civic Offices, Bridge Street, Reading, RG1 2LU © 0118 937 3787

Our Ref: RMB/ER /2019

Your Ref:

Direct: 2 0118 937 2588

e-mail: ray.brown@reading.gov.uk

23 January 2019

Your contact is:

Ray Brown, Highways

Dear Owner/Occupier.

ERLEIGH ROAD CARRIAGEWAY REPAIRS

Further to my letter dated 14 January 2019 when I informed you that the road will be closed and parking suspended for 5 days commencing Monday 21st January 2019.

Now that parked vehicles have been removed and the road swept a further inspection has revealed that additional repairs are required. We have therefore extended the closure and parking suspension for a further week, to Friday 1st February 2019.

We will continue to maintain access to properties on Erleigh Road, and all access to Denmark Road will continue from London Road.

This extended closure will inevitably result in additional inconvenience and therefore, on behalf of the Council, I would like to thank you for your continued co-operation whilst we carry out these essential works.

Our workforce will continue to assist you where possible or you may contact Reading Borough Council on (0118) 937 3787.

Yours faithfully,

R M Brown

Assistant Engineer